Minister Dacic confers with Sir Alan Duncan
Wednesday, 19 September 2018.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic has received today Sir
Alan Duncan, UK Minister of State for Europe and the Americas at the Foreign and
Commonwealth Office .

The two collocutors discussed strengthening of bilateral relations between the Republic of
Serbia and the United Kingdom, continuation of the European integration process of Serbia,
relations in the region and the perspective of the Western Balkans as well as the current
international issues.

Both sides agreed on the need to promote cooperation between the United Kingdom and the
Republic of Serbia, particularly on the high level.

As regards the Kosovo and Metohija issue, they underlined the necessity for finding a durable
peaceful solution that will take account of the interests of both peoples and promote stability in
the entire region.

The UK Minister reiterated support by the official London to the EU integration process of Serbia
and the readiness for the advancement of their bilateral relations.




